
If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly  donation 
to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!                                           

Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 
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Tom and Judy, thank you for the hospitality and 
friendly atmosphere this past Saturday. We had 
the privilege of having Jonah tour us through the 
various shops and facilities that are used by the 
young men. My wife expressed “how much joy 
and a fullness” she could feel as we learned about 
what was being accomplished by the youth and 
their mentors. It was obvious to me many of the 
mentors were fulfilling a very important role, by 
passing on their life-learned skills to young men, 
who will also pass them on to other young men, 
and the cycle will continue. (2 Timothy 2:2) I know 
everyone from our visiting group would love to 
have this type of faith-based mentorship in Kla-
math Falls, which is where we live. We appreciate 
your willingness to share this good news in these 
difficult times. Tony    

What you have heard from me in the presence of 
many witnesses entrust to faithful men, who will be 

able to teach others also.                                                                                    
2 Timothy 2:2 

Friend Raiser Reviews 

After many talks with Tom and Judy, they invited me to the     

October 8th fundraiser, and my wife and I rode our motorcycle 

to the event. Not knowing what to expect, we were surprised to 

see how well-attended it was when we arrived. But the real sur-

prise was the attitude of the young men and mentors. The young 

men were calmly and confidently proud of the facility/campus 

and their participation in the program. Afterward, we were intro-

duced to a young man who showed us around. My first impres-

sion of him was very positive; he took a step forward, made eye 

contact, and gave a firm/confident handshake. He then provided 

a thorough tour of the various areas and workstations, and he 

was incredibly proud of the facility and his participation.   

I don't have much experience at fundraisers, but in my 76 years, 

I've seen a lot of life. Our impression of the whole affair was one 

of a family gathering. We saw a group of dedicated people 

(mentors and young men) confidently and enthusiastically show-

ing off their facility and explaining the operation. We left that 

day thinking this was an excellent and much-needed program. I 

had a difficult childhood, and the thought occurred to me that if I 

had had something like this, I could "own the world" today. And 

I'm not talking about financial success. 

These young men have a real chance to succeed in life, not being 

hindered by a lack of confidence and self-worth, which is often a 

product of our society. I can't close without mentioning how all 

of this is made possible through the love of Jesus Christ! These 

young men are being shown (by example) how to "suit up and 

show up" for life, not with a brash and bold attitude approach 

but with a quiet, confident, and respectful approach.                         

Blessings, Robert Powell 
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